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24th January 2021 

 
Holidays 
February 
Monday 14th-Friday 18th 
March 
School closed Thursday 17th & Friday 18th 
Easter 
School closes at 12noon on Thursday 14th April 
and re-opens on Monday 25th April 

May 

Monday 2nd.   
Monday 30th & Tuesday 31st. 
June 
Wednesday 1st – Friday 3rd. 
School finishes at 12noon on Thursday 30th June 

 

ABSENCE 
Please contact the school office on 02890 613050 or 

email mfox297@c2kni.net and 
info@olqop.dunmurry.ni.sch.uk 

To let us know the reason for your child’s absence. Mrs 
Fox can then inform the class teacher. 

PLEASE EMAIL BOTH ADDRESSES 

Sacraments: 
Confirmation -  Tuesday 25th January 2022- 
10.00 for both classes.  
First Penance – Tuesday 5th  April – P3A 10.00 
and P3B 11.30 
First Holy Communion – Sat 9th April P4B 10.00 
and P4A 12.30 

Admissions to Primary One 
 
The portal for school admissions to primary 
one commencing in September 2022 closes at 
12 noon this Friday 28TH January.  
Please ensure you have applied for your 
child’s primary one place before this time.  
 
 

 

Allergies 
 

Unfortunately, due to allergies, including airborne 
allergies, we will be unable to distribute cakes and 
buns etc. If your child is celebrating their birthday, 
we can certainly distribute haribo sweets as we 
have no children with allergies to those.  

New School Mission Statement. 
 
In Our Lady Queen of Peace Nursery and 
Primary School, 
guided by the loving example of Mary, Our 
Mother, 
we provide a safe, happy, caring 
environment.  
We cherish the uniqueness of every child, 
encouraging and supporting them to fulfil 
their potential  
and become lifelong learners.  
We value and nurture the well-being of 
everyone in our school community 
and celebrate the diversity and achievements 
of all.  
 

 
Catholic Schools Week 

 
This week is a dedicated Catholic Schools week 
when we celebrate our Catholic religion and are 
proud to profess our faith.  
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Covid update 
 

As you are aware, things are changing quickly with 
regards Covid. The latest and most recent updates 
regarding isolation and testing can be found at this 
link. Please refer to this regularly.  
 
https://www.nidirect.gov.uk/articles/coronavirus-
covid-19-self-isolating-and-close-contacts 
 
Please ensure you contact the PHA if your child 
have a positive result on a lateral flow. 
https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result 
Please contact the school if your child has a positive 
result.  
People with symptoms are required to get a PCR tests.  
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